
 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION ON SALT REQUEST & STORAGE 

 

Cork City Council in any cold spell gives priority to the primary traffic network within the City. 

Cork City Council also makes salt available to community groups to treat local problematic 

areas.  The salt comes in up to one tonne bags.  The community groups who request the salt 

will have to provide a secure location where the salt can be delivered and stored.  The 

provision of the salt is primarily intended to empower local communities to assist themselves 

during a cold spell.  It is not intended for personal use as individuals would be expected to 

acquire their own salt supplies. 

Once distributed to a community group the salt will become the property of the same 

community group.  Cork City Council is not responsible for the storage, distribution, 

application or usage of salt by community groups or individuals who are members of a 

community group or third parties.  Cork City Council is not responsible for any issues of liability 

which arise from the storage, distribution, application or usage of the salt.  These are matters 

for each community group to whom salt has been supplied. 

If community groups are interested in the above please complete the following and return to 

Cork City Council, Roads Operations, Operations Directorate, Room 324, City Hall, Cork no 

later than November 25th, 2022. 

 

Kind regards, 

Road Operations  

Cork City Council  



 

 

FORM OF REQUEST FOR DISTRIBUTION OF SALT 

 

Name and Address: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Telephone Number: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Association: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Location at which Salt is to be Stored: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Location at which Salt Bag is to be Placed: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Signature:   _________________________________ 

Date:    _________________________________ 

 

 

 


